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In consistent support of the continuity of the European Union’s open door policy, the Committee on Foreign Affairs of the Seimas of the Republic of Lithuania states that the European Union-Ukraine Summit scheduled for 22 November 2010 will give renewed impetus to develop mutual cooperation between the European Union and Ukraine and to define joint goals and actions in building the united Europe.

Stressing that Ukraine is a strategically important neighbour and partner of the European Union and Lithuania and that Ukraine’s size, population and geopolitical position determines its exclusive role and influence in Europe, the Seimas Committee on Foreign Affairs:

– reaffirms Lithuania’s consistent support for Ukraine’s eurointegration aspirations encouraging it to actively continue with the reforms aimed at its further reapproachement with the European Union and democratic reforms ensuring human and media rights and liberties;

– encourages to continue developing the European Union-Ukraine dialogue resting on reciprocal actions and commitments; 

– considers that the endorsement of the Action Plan for Visa-Free Regime between the European Union and Ukraine must be one of the most important outcomes of the forthcoming Summit. 

Emanuelis Zingeris
Chairman of the Committee

